
RCW 87.03.790  Proceedings for judicial confirmation—Notice of 
hearing.  The court shall fix the time for the hearing of said 
petition, and shall order the clerk of the court to give and publish a 
notice of the filing of said petition. The notice shall be given and 
published in the same manner and for the same length of time that a 
notice of a special election provided for by this chapter to determine 
whether the bonds of said district shall be issued is required to be 
given and published. The notice shall state the time and place fixed 
for the hearing of the petition, and the prayer of the petition, and 
that any person interested in the organization of said district or in 
the proceedings for the issue or sale of said bonds or refunding bonds 
or for the authorization of contract with the United States, or the 
state of Washington, or any other contract, may, on or before the day 
fixed for the hearing of said petition, demur to or answer said 
petition. The petition may be referred to and described in said notice 
as the petition of the board of directors of irrigation district 
(giving its name) praying that the proceedings for the organization of 
said district or the proceedings for the issue and sale of the bonds 
of said district or for the authorization of contract with the United 
States, or the state of Washington, or other contracts, may be 
examined, approved, and confirmed by said court.  [1931 c 60 § 8; 1921 
c 129 § 46; 1917 c 162 § 19; 1915 c 179 § 29; 1889-90 p 704 § 75; RRS 
§ 7501. Formerly RCW 87.08.210.]
Notice of a special election on bonds: RCW 87.03.200.

Official paper for publication: RCW 87.03.020.
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